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Appropriates $550,000 each year to the commissioner of public safety to maintain three emergency 

response teams. $225,000 each is allocated to the St. Cloud Fire Department and Duluth Fire 

Department, and $100,000 is appropriated to the Moorhead Fire Department, under whose respective 

jurisdictions these response teams will be maintained.  


